
 
 

 

International Police Work Dog Association 

training at MUTC 
 

MUSCATATUCK URBAN TRAINING CENTER, Ind. – 

The International Police Work Dog Association will be 

holding a week of training and workshops at the 

Muscatatuck Urban Training Center in Butlerville, Ind., 

beginning Monday, October 26 and running through 

Thursday, October 29. 

 

Over 100 Police working dogs and their handlers from 14 states will be 

participating in this year’s training session, sponsored by the International Police Work 

Dog Association Board in association with the Indiana State Police. 

 

Media is invited to observe the training on Monday, October 26, at the 

Muscatatuck Urban Training Center. The official kick-off ceremony will take place at 8 

a.m. 

 

The point of contact for the training is Indiana State Police Sgt. Tony Knox. To 

attend the training, contact Sgt. Knox at (260) 235-0866 or email him at 

tknox@isp.in.gov. 

 


